
We invite you to join us at an upcoming public meeting for 
the Waterfront Transit “Reset” Phase 1 Study. 

The Study
The City of Toronto, in partnership with the TTC and Waterfront Toronto is 
establishing a vision and plan for a comprehensive waterfront transit network.
During this study, we will be reviewing existing waterfront transit, previously 
planned transit initiatives, and current and future transit needs. 
A range of preliminary concepts will be developed and evaluated to help 
determine a preferred east-west waterfront transit solution that will integrate 
north/south transit and active transportation, linking people from across the 
City to the waterfront and its nearby destinations and attractions. 
To learn more about the study,  please visit:
www.waterfrontoronto.ca/explore_projects2/the_wider_waterfront/waterfront_transit_reset

Waterfront Transit “Reset” Public Meeting Details 

 

 

Presentation at 6:30 p.m. 
The same information will be available at each meeting. Please choose the location convenient to you.

For more information, please contact us at:

Notice of Upcoming Public Consultation

Wednesday, May 25, 2016

6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m
Harbourfront Centre 

Brigantine Room
235 Queens Quay West

Thursday, May 26, 2016

6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m
John English Junior Middle School 

Auditorium
95 Mimico Avenue

City of Toronto
TransitTO@toronto.ca
tel: 416-338-2848 fax: 416-392-1591
www.toronto.ca/TransitTO 

Waterfront Toronto
info@waterfrontoronto.ca
tel: 416-214-1344 fax: 416-214-4591  
www.waterfrontoronto.ca

The City of Toronto, in partnership with TTC, and in coordination with Metrolinx, will be holding meetings on the latest plans for 
Scarborough Transit, SmartTrack/Regional Express Rail, and the Relief Line. 

Details of these upcoming meetings will soon be made available – watch for news on www.toronto.ca/TransitTO.

This notice issued May 12, 2016.	                                            Follow us on:	          


